
Subject: Fw: 7 (A) EZRA STREET 

Hello again, Mr Ali 

I have seen the most recent response from the Applicants' representative and have to 

emphasise his total inability to deal with the burning issues raised by many of us namely that 

a tiny residential area is about to be littered up with yet another licensed premises adding to 

the 9 such premises that we already have within 150 meters of such a tiny inaccessible area. 

This is going to be an expensive restaurant to which its clientele will very often drive, over 

which the Council has no control.  Its clients can park wherever they want in these tiny 

inaccessible streets to the exclusion and detriment of Residents.  The premises in question 

front on to the most inaccessible road layout in the whole Borough, which, apart from the 

school, is entirely residential. 

Added to this, no matter how much they try, it just isn't possible to run a restaurant in a tiny 

residential "soundbox" without making the Locals feel threatened and trapped.  All 

restaurants generate noise over which the proprietors have no control just as they cannot 

say to clients you cannot drive to the premises. 

With so many Residents within touching distance of the proposed restaurant, their lives are 

going to be made miserable. 

Please can we have access to the Committee Hearing when this application is to be heard 

so that we can emphasise just how intrusive this proposal is going to be if granted.  We are 

surely entitled to be heard in person 

  

Christopher Cousins 

 

 

Subject: Re: Reps - (Solid Floor Ltd), 7a Ezra Street, London E2 7RH 

 

Dear Moshin Ali, 

 

Having read the documents you have provided in response to my objection I am more 

convinced than ever that the if the proposed license were to be granted involving up to 80 

diners and additional numbers of staff coming and going chaos would ensue in Ezra Street 

and that surrounding businessessesses and residential premisies would be bound to be very 

adversely affected. I cannot withdraw my objection and would like this letter to be added to it 

please. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Charles Garrad 

 

 

 

 


